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  From the CEO... our CEO . . . 

QUILT-A-GRAM 

    As I write this message, I am thinking about all 
the wonderful effort of last years officers and 
volunteers.  They have given us a platform to start 
our year with success.  We as new boards 
appreciate all the planning and time lines that were 
given in each position.  You are a high act to 
follow. 

    I do want you to know that this "Quilt Show " 
year is going to be exciting and fun.  Our plate is 
full everyday but most of us find time 
(somewhere) to support the guild that has given so 
much to us.   This year we are going to make a 
special effort to recognize and support our 
members in many different ways.  We want you to 
know as a person, you are important.  There will be 
a basket at each meeting for your ideas and 
suggestions.  We want you to be heard. 

    Ann Rennier and Nancy Skelly has generously 
volunteered to head a committee to express our 
concern for each and everyone of you.  I hope you 
will use this as a stepping stone to reach out to all 
members and not just the ones you personally 
know.    

    I as a member I would personally like to meet 
and help support everyone.  The members who no 
longer have a way to get to meetings each month is 
one of my goals I would like to fix.  If you know of 
someone that is in this position, please inform 
me or someone on our board so we can find 
a member that lives close that would be willing to 
give that person a ride.  I know it sounds 
unimportant to some, but what if you were in that 

 
position.  Please don't hesitate to call or write me. 
My door is always open and I am looking forward 
to hearing from each and everyone of you. 

Sincerely yours,   Suzanne 

August Programs 
Day Chapter -  Karel Owens from St. Charles will be 
sharing much information and MANY quilts. Karel has 
over 30 years of experience as a quilter and teacher and 
served 12 years with the Silver Dollar City craft guild. 
She will have some items from her store to sell.  Check 
out her whole cloth quilt at this web site: 
http://www.benartex.com/projects/p_wholecloth.php  
 

Starlight Piecemakers -  We will be dividing our 
August meeting into two segments.  The first half will 
feature Karen Guthrie from the Marshall guild. She will 
be presenting her wall hanging, “Native Spirit of Amer-
ica”.   Her brother Michael Marsh will also attend and 
display the raffle quilt from the Patchwork Quilt guild in 
Marshall.  Tickets will be sold before and after the 
meeting. The Marshall Quilt Show is Saturday Septem-
ber 30th 9am -5pm and Sunday October 1st 10am-5pm at 
Salt Fork YMCA, Marshall MO. 

    The second half of our meeting will be completing 
projects for the boutique.  Please bring any unfinished 
boutique projects and the materials needed to complete 
them to this meeting. We are asking you evening ladies 
to bring a general hand sewing kit to help complete 
these items and help the boutique. Jan, Janice and Suz-
anne will have items for us to work on.  

    Suzanne will be doing a mini-workshop at 6:30 pm to 
show how to machine piece the Booneslick Star.  Ladies 
this is your last chance to learn how to put it together, 
so, if you have any questions please come early and 
bring your questions/problems. 
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QUILT-A-GRAM 
Published monthly by Booneslick Trail Quilters’ Guild, a not-for-profit organization, 
established in 1978, and dedicated to educating its members and the community in 
the art and appreciation of quilt making.  

2006-2007 BTQG Executive Board   

CEO /Chairman:  Suzanne Henage 573-445-7949 

Vice-Chairman: Kay Grebing 573-442-2561 

Secretary: Janice Haralson 573-443-8995 

Treasurer: Sally Russell 573-443-5479 

Publications Willie Morris 573-445-4217 

Quilt Show: Mindy Smith 573-874-1308 

Librarian: Joan Westcott 573-874-8160 

Historian Jane Lee 573-445-1621 

Retreat Chair Kay Grebing 
Connie Gresham 

573-442-2561 
573-642-7308 

Service Project: Judy Gieselman 
Carrol Lewis 

573-445-2381 
573-657-4532 

Web page Editor: Janet Hollandsworth 573-445-1073 

Day Chapter Pres: Nancy Antonio 573-445-6604 

Evening Chapter Pres: Patti Cantu 573-234-2029 

Past CEO: Carol Tummons 573-445-9174 

Day Chapter Board 
President: Nancy Antonio 573-445-6604 

Vice-President: Sally Johnson 573-474-6278 

Secretary: Nancy Skelly 573-657-9473 

Membership: Lauri Murphy 
Corinne Remeika 
Dodie Rathke 

573-446-2476 
573-449-7574 
573-445-4643 

Hospitality: Cindy Green 
Dawn Heese 

573-239-0029 
573-234-1540 

Friendship Blocks: Emma Jo Raines 
Faye Sharp 

573-682-5130 
573-814-2196 

Past President: Becky Covington 573-443-5133 

Starlight Piecemakers Board 
President: Patti Cantu 573-234-2029 

Vice-President: Lauri Rich 573-875-3144 

Secretary: Boo! Kula 573-449-0346 

Membership: Jan Oehrle 
Barb Nichols 
Priscilla Strube 

573-441-9972 
573-657-9595 
573-474-5149 

Hospitality: Maria DeLamatre 
Mary Petersen 

573-657-2496 
573-446-2335 

Friendship Blocks: Kay Shoner 573-443-3395 

Past President: Mindy Smith 573-874-1308 

Regular meetings of the Guild are held on the first Monday of the month at 1:00 pm and the first Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm at the Fairview 
United Methodist Church, 3200 Chapel Hill Rd., Columbia, Missouri. Annual dues are $30 for the fiscal year of July 1 to June 30. Dues are payable 
on July 1st. Newsletter deadline is the Wednesday after the Executive Board Meeting at 5:00 pm, of each month. Email items to Willie Morris at 
morrisw@missouri.edu 

Treasurer’s Report -  June 30, 2006 

 
  Checking:   4,517.25 

  IMMA:   4,003.35 

  CD’s:  10,460.66 

Members: 
 

 Total Members as of 
06/30/06 

 
          249 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Starlight Piecemakers 
Guild Meeting 

August 3 
7 pm 

Fairview United 
Methodist Church 

Day Chapter Guild 
Meeting 
“Sit and Sew” 

August 7 
1 pm 
noon 

Fairview United 
Methodist Church 

Executive Board  
Meeting 

August 14 
6:30 pm  

Suzanne Henage’s 
Home 

Charm Group August 15 
9:30 am 

Library 

Trip to MU to see 
Cornett Quilts 

August 15 
2 pm or  
3:30 pm 

Gwynn Hall 

Deadline for June 
Newsletter items  

August 16 
5 pm 

E-mail to Willie Morris at 
morrisw@missouri.edu 

Quilt Show Meeting August 20 
1:30 pm 

Janice Haralson’s 
Home 

Evening Appliqué August 21 
6:30 pm 

Library - Room A 

Redwork August 24 
9:30 

Suzanne Henage’s  
Home 

Shopping Purse 
Class 

August 26 
9 am-5 pm 

Library—Friendship 
Room 

Art group August 29 
7 pm 

Appletree Quilt Shop 

Service Project 
Organizational Mtg 

August 7 
noon 

Fairview United 
Methodist Church 

Interest groups - please send your meeting informa-
tion to Willie Morris so it will be included in the 
calendar. 
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 From the Presidents... our 

Day Chapter  
    It was nice to have a surprise switch upstairs for 
the comfortable seats, but it made it more difficult 
for the new committees to learn their new roles.  
The old staffers came through and help them learn 
their duties.  Thank you.  New news from the 
chapter meeting that you might have missed 
because you were on vacation or had other 
pressing duties:  Mindy Smith said the Quilt Show 
will happen!  And plans are going forward quite 
well.  Check out the new challenge information. 
Mindy is also giving a purse workshop.   Kay 
Grebing announced Nancy Odom is coming. 
Check the newsletter for details. 

    Our raffle quilt is luscious!! Thanks to Rose 
Heim for the wonderful design and everyone that 
appliquéd, pieced, and quilted.  We’ll be looking 
forward to getting those tickets! Service Project 
committee is looking for some patterns that we can 
use for children's quilts. 

    Susan Forrest gave an interesting insight of the 
artistic principles we use in quilting especially in 
creating landscapes.  I am going to look for the “S” 
of light and the triangle of color in my own quilts.  
Let’s face it  I’ll ask for help, but I do want that 
balance of light and punch of color.  Don’t you?  
Thank you Susan.  There were plenty of ideas for 
us to mull over. The patriotic quilts, bowls, and wall 
hangings were fun to see.  Many said this was one 
of their early quilts.  Fun to see what we are doing 
now too at our show and tell. 

    Our August meeting will be downstairs in the 
multipurpose room.  Ann Rennier will be 
demonstrating hand sewing our Booneslick Star 
during Sit and Sew from 12 to 1.  We’ll have lots of 
quilts to cover those green walls, but how about 
bringing a “summer “ quilt to show? 

   Our special guest for September is Martha 
Heimbaugh.  She will be telling her quilt story.  She 
has really stretched in a lot of interesting areas.  
Sally will have a display sample of her latest 
painting explorations.  Her workshop sounds fun. 

See you in August at the Chapter Meetings and at 
the Cornett Collection Show!   

Nancy 

    I would like to give a big thanks to Kim Diehl for 
the wonderful program and workshops. I hope all 
that attended the lecture enjoyed the many quilts 
she brought to share. Did you like having the quilts 
elevated for display?  We are planning on trying 
this technique throughout the year to give more 
people the opportunity to view the quilts.  Please 
let me know what you think.  I would like to thank 
Pam Oliver from Miss Millie’s for inviting us to have 
our booking signing at her store.  Everyone who 
attended had a good time.  The atmosphere was 
relaxing and it gave members the opportunity to 
visit with Kim again and ask questions.  I also need 
to thank Jan Oehrle - without her assistance in 
picking up Kim Diehl from the airport we very well 
may not have had a lecture at all. 

    Please remember to bring a general hand sew-
ing kit to the August meeting.  The boutique really 
needs our help in completing items.  Suzanne as-
sures me that what is needed is to only finish 
seams and completion of minor hand stitched 
items. 

    I want to thank Bettina for putting on an im-
promptu workshop at the July meeting on hand 
piecing the Booneslick Star block.   

    I hope you’re having a great summer and I look 
forward to seeing you in August…. 

Patti 

Starlight Piecemakers Chapter   

Special Invitation: 
When:  August 15, 2006 
    2:00 pm or 3:30 pm (two sessions) 

Where:  UMC 

Dr. Laurel E. Wilson has invited members and 
guests of the guild to see the quilts from the UMC 
Cornett collection.  There will be two sessions so 
that there is room for all.  Meet in Gwynn Lounge 
and Gwynn 101.  Gwynn is located right behind 
Memorial Union on the right side beside Stanley 
Hall.  Park in the University Avenue Parking Ga-
rage.  This would be a good time to car pool.  What 
an opportunity! 
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 Your BTQG Library in the Upcoming Year 

     During the last Guild year I have been review-
ing our  book directory listing which books we cur-
rently have in the Guild library.  I am also reviewing 
the history of how often each book has been used.  
Some of these books have not been used for many 
years and are out of print.  They would be difficult 
to replace.  Some of the books are also quite old 
and becoming fragile. I plan to remove these few 
books to a separate area where they will still be 
accessible to our members, but not kept in the 
regular book cabinets where they might become 
damaged. 

    A limited amount of money was set aside during 
the recent meeting of the budget committee to be-
gin to enhance the library facilities.  This money 
will be used to begin to replace our book cabinets 
which are not adequate.  If anyone would like to 
serve on a committee to help with decisions and 
movement of books, please let me know either by 
email or telephone.  I am in the membership direc-
tory. 

    Please, when you are wanting to know more 
about a particular quilting subject first check our 
guild library before you go out and spend money to 
buy your own book or borrow it from somewhere 
else.  Also if you know of  a book you think would 
make a good addition to our library, let me know 
and I will try to add it.   

Joan Westcott, Librarian 

Martha Heimbaugh Lecture and Workshop 

    Special Day Chapter guest for September 11th 
and 12th will be Martha Heimbaugh.  She will pre-
sent a slide show on “A Little Bit of Everything”.  
Through slides and samples, Martha chronicles her 
growth from seamstress to quilter to artist.  A rarely 
shown 84’ x 64” white trapunto project will be 
shown, along with other interesting quilts and art-
works.  Martha will have patterns, painted and mar-
bled fat quarter available for sale.  Please stop by 
the table and visit with her before the meeting. 

    Her workshop on the 12th “Exploring Fabric 
Painting !” will give us an opportunity to learn some 
of her painting techniques that we can incorporate 
in our quilting.   Please see our story board that 
shows her work and samples for the workshop. 

    Martha is a past recipient of the Kansas Arts 
Commission Mini=Fellowship Award.  Her work 
hangs in many private collections throughout the 
Midwest, California, and Japan and is featured in 
Corporate Educational, and Museum collections in 
Kansas City, Missouri, and Lawrence and Manhat-
tan, Kansas. 

    Please check out Martha’s web site to read 
more about her and see some of her work. 
www.planetkc.com/heimbaugh 

    We want to express our special thanks to Bon-
nie Youngquist for providing us with a space to 
hold the workshop. 

 NOTE:  We are also needing 2 large quilt racks for 
our September 11th meeting.  One for a large king 
size quilt so that you can see both sides of the 
quilt.  If you have one we can use, please let Sally 
Johnson know.  

Documenting Quilts:  3 hours,  Saturday, 
September 9, 2006 
 
A seminar format workshop to introduce students 
to documentation of quilts, old and new.  We will 
cover basic information used to help date antique 
and vintage quilts.  A bibliography will be in-
cluded. Students will do hands on documentation of 
quilts by learning to complete a documentation 
form.  In the process we will try to dispel some 
common myths and folk lore.  Students are invited 
to bring one antique quilt for documentation.  We 
will NOT be evaluating or appraising quilts.  There 
will be a $10.00 fee for the class and the registra-
tion form is in the August newsletter.  The work-
shop will be held at Trinity Presbyterian Church 
from 9:00 a.m. - Noon.  

2005-2006 Financial Audit   

 On June 28 Kathy Ennis and Sandy Moritz audited 
the guild’s financial records.  Everything was found 
to be in order.  Our thanks go to Kathy and Sandy 
for their help and to Jan Oehrle, our 2005-06 treas-
urer, for her diligence in keeping accurate records.   
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      2006 BTQG QUILT SHOW 
       “A TRAIL OF STARS “ 

Just a few more notes for the quilt show….. 

 Silent Auction – If you intend to place something in the silent auction, please give Sally 
Johnson a call or send her an email and let her know (and include the measurements of your piece/quilt).  
She would like to have an idea of  how many pieces to expect and their size to help plan for spacing.   

Props – A note from Patti:  Props and decorations are in demand!  We want to convert the Expo center from 
a large cold room to a home atmosphere to accentuate the quilts at our fall quilt show.  We need your help 
to do this. As you walk around your home think about what makes it special and…can I borrow it? 

Lots of items are needed, including room dividers, furniture and accessories.  As you prepare to bring in 
your yard ornaments in the fall think could they be used in the show?  There are several sections to decorate 
including the children's quilts, the challenge quilts, bed quilts and art quilts.  The list goes on and on. 

I am open for suggestions so if you have an idea about decorating please let me know.  If you would like to 
assist with this project I'm taking volunteers.  We need someone with access to a truck or trailer to pick up 
furniture and return it after the show. Please let me know if you are that special person or have a hubby that 
can be that special.  The Prop Lady……Patti Cantu 

Entry Forms – We will begin publishing the entry form with the September newsletter and it will also be 
posted on the website. 

Boutique –  Shopping Purse Class—  These are the little purses we have been passing around during the 
meeting in July.  At your suggestion, we have scheduled a class on Saturday, August 26, 9 a.m.-5 p.m., 
Public Library Friendship Room.  I have just a few spaces left, so if you are interested in attending a really 
fun class for free, let me know.  You will need to buy a pattern (I will have those available for you—they 
are approximately $8) and we are asking that you make an extra purse for the boutique.  They make won-
derful gifts.  Just call me or send me an email and let me know you want to sign up…..I will email (or mail) 
you a supply list. (Don’t forget—I will bring chocolate!) 

Challenge – We are including the Challenge rules again this month.  Contact Donna Baker or Becky Cov-
ington if you have questions.   
1.       The overall size of your finished challenge piece must be a minimum of  9 inches square. 
2.       There is no limit to the maximum overall size of the finished piece. 
3.       The challenge piece may be made of at least one Booneslick star; however, there is no limit to the maximum 
  number of  Booneslick stars you may  use. 
4.       The Booneslick star(s) may be anywhere within the piece and each star can be any size you choose. 
5.       There is no limit on color. 
6.       Any and all embellishments are OK – beads, buttons, feathers, thread painting, paper piecing, painting, any  
  technique.    
7.       Be creative. 
8.       You may enter as many times as you wish. 
9.       Must put a 4 inch sleeve on the back at the top. 
10.     Must include a label. 

Keep up the good work and thanks so much for all you are doing…..it’s going to be another great BTQG 
quilt show!!  
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Let’s Get Acquainted- 
Friendship Block Winners  

 NAME:  RaVae Ford 

 CHAPTER: Starlight Piecemakers      

  MONTH:  July 
 
Background and Family Information:  I joined 
BTQG about twenty some years ago when I moved 
to Columbia.  I had taken a few classes but not in a 
group.  I've truly enjoyed BTQG and the guild has 
been good to me.  I've enjoyed friendships, retreats, 
projects, and have been on several committees. I'm 
not married, nor do I have children.  I have one sis-
ter and brother with several nieces and nephews 
and great nieces and nephews.  My family is close 
and have several family functions a year, even 
though we are spread over the USA. 
 
How did you get interested in quilting:  My 
mother quilted, mostly utility quilts for home use.  
She also did long arm quilting in the 70's.  She 
loved seeing the new changes in long arm quilting 
and I'm sure if there had been computer long arm 
quilting then, she would have had one.  I took quilt 
classes after I left home.  Later teaching my mother 
quicker, better ways to sew blocks. 
 
Tell about your favorite project:  I'm in a Row by 
Row group, that has expanded beyond the row by 
row theme.  This group has been very rewarding in 
friendship, learning new skills and creativity.  
 
What are some of your other interests:  I love to 
entertain, learning new cooking skills and recipes 
and this year, trying to garden.  I love to travel and 
have great stories and travel experiences.  
 
Choice of a Friendship Block:  I haven't made a 
decision on my block, but will make it for all levels 
of skill.  I do have several projects in closet that I 
want to get done.  I'm sure one will work for this 
friendship block. 
 
Thank you for your time and skill. 

 

Introducing the “New” Friendship 
Star Committee 

    The new board has added a new com-
mittee to our guild.  This is a “messenger” 

committee that is a long time coming to our wonderful and 
creative group.  In order to create a more kindred spirit, 
we are “re-introducing” the Friendship Star block.  Many 
years ago, some guild members decided upon an idea of 
sending a 6” Friendship Star block to members to express 
encouragement.  Over the years the guild has grown and 
schedules became too busy.  This makes our commitment an 
even bigger impact on our members! 

    There are too many times that our friends have been 
under the weather, lost a love one, in the hospital or just 
need our best wishes.  We need to let our friends know 
that we are thinking of them.  Our emphasis is not an inva-
sion of privacy but rather that we want to make sure that 
our friends to know that we care.  Again, we will only do 
this with permission.  Please know that we will respect each 
person’s wishes.  This is all about kindness, support and 
encouragement! 

    Sometimes just a thoughtful gesture can help brighten a 
stormy day.   Our friends are the best part of our guild!  
We all have times when we need to know that we are not 
alone.  This small token is very simple… just friendship. 

    Our intentions are to help our members to provide a 
“thinking of you” act of kindness.  Ann Rennier 
(ann@rennier.net or 573.657.5224) and Nancy Skelly have 
volunteered to chair this committee and both will be your 
point of contact.  If you have knowledge about a guild 
member who needs a thoughtful bit of comfort and have 
the consent of that person, please contact Ann or Nancy.  
They will in turn, start the ball rolling to get blocks made. 

    All guild members can help by being available to make 
blocks now.  If you would like to contribute to the start up 
bank of blocks, please contact Ann or Nancy.  This is 
strictly volunteer, no requirement for anyone.  If you are 
interested in making a contribution now, you can use a tone 
on tone off white background with a blue print for the 
star.   Sign your name on the back (on the seam allowance) 
using a pigma pen or thin sharpie pen.  There will be a drop 
off box available at each of the guild meetings.   

    There are several methods that can be used to make 
this wonderful quilt block.  Hand pieced, machine pieced or 
paper pieced are all accepted.  These patterns will be avail-
able on our guild website http://btqg.missouri.org/ or at 
our monthly guild meetings. 

If you have any questions… you know who to contact 
right? 
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 Appletree Quilting & Viking Center                
Guild Appreciation Discount For 

BTQG Members 
On the day of each of the two Booneslick Trail 

Quilters’ Guild  monthly meetings, Appletree Quilting 
& Viking Center will offer guild members a 20% dis-
count on non-sale items.  This includes fabric (1/2 yard 
min.), notions, books, and machine accessories.  
(Machines, sewing cabinets, and class fees are ex-
cluded). 
     Please present your BTQG membership card to take 
advantage of this offer. 

 
August 4-5 - MOKA meeting in Pittsburg, KS, Friday August 4 - “The Story of Quilts of Della Morris” by Nancy Hornback, 
Saturday August 5 - “Quilts in Red and Green”  by co-authors Nancy Hornback and Terry Clothier Thompson.  Contact Linda 
Frihart, 620-232-2186, lfrihart@apexcorp.com; Elaine Huntsinger, 620-232-9148, hndquiltz@sbcglobal.net 
 
September 9 - Quilts on Main Quilt Show, Main Street, St. Charles, MO.  This year’s theme:  “Quilts in Bloom”  featuring floral 
quilts, art quilts, etc.  Saturday 9 am-5pm. 
 
September 30-October 1 - 19th Annual Country Patchwork Quilt Guild Quilt Show, Saturday, Sept. 30 9am-5pm, Sunday, Oct. 
1, 10am-5pm, Salt Fork YMCA, 740 East Yerby, Marshall, MO 65340, www.countrypatchworkquilters.com 

WHAT’S HAPPENING... 

     MEMBERSHIP 

Updates 
Barbara Bauman 
new email:  blcbauman@centurytel.net 
 
Deb Showers 
new email:  debra.showers@dciinc.org 
 

New Members 
Amanda Hill Shepherd 
1705 Rainwood Place 
Columbia MO  65203 
phone:  573-234-1742 (H) 
email:  poetrad@yahoo.com 
birthdate:  March 28 
 
Elaine Omdal 
555 W Buffalo Ridge Rd 
Columbia MO  65203 
phone:  573-442-3427(H)  573-881-9544(C) 
email:  eromdal@yahoo.com 
birthdate:  April 25 
 
Lou Mongler 
4252 Audrain Rd 347 
Mexico MO  65265 
phone:  573-581-7322(H)  573-581-4296(W) 
   573-473-9488(C) 
email:  lmongler@maain.com 
birthdate:  October 3 

 Service Project Quilts 

     Our Rainbow House service project                 
is off to a good start this year. We re-

ceived nine quilts at the July meetings! Thanks to 
all! 

    We still have kits made up and we still have 
quite a bit of fabric. However, the fabric is mostly 
neutrals and small prints, so bright colorful fabric 
donations would be appreciated. 

    There will be an organizational meeting for all 
interested at 12:00 noon on August 7, so bring your 
lunch and ideas. Barbara collected 108 quilts last 
year – is that a goal?! 

Carrol & Judy 

Remember to renew your BTQG membership.    
To be included in the membership directory we 
must have your form no later than August 15th.  
Please note that dues have increased to $30 for 
the 2006-2007 year. 



8  

 
Booneslick Trail Quilters' Guild 
P.O. Box 542 
Columbia, MO 65205-0542 

 
 

Starlight Piecemakers Chapter 
Meeting  

 

August 3, 7 p.m. 
 

Karen Guthrie 
“Native Spirit of America” 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Day Chapter Meeting  
  

August 7, 1 p.m. 
 

Karel Owens Lecture 
“Setting Solution” 

    
Happy Birthday 

 
      August 

 Kathy Harvey 1 
 Nancy Antonio 3 
 Nancy Shinrock 3 
 Virginia Tinkle 3 
 Karon Huggler 4 
 Sharon Pendergraft 4 
 Shirley Beckett 5 
 Mary Creed 6 
 Pam Williams 9 
 Karen Steinbeck 16 
 Jane Marquart 18 
 Claudia Nelson 18 
 Connie Gresham 19 
 Anna Mary Hughes 20 
 Trudie Murphy 20 
 Janet Neu 21 
 Pamela Gruer 22 
 Maureen Coyne 23 
 Kay Shoner 23 
 Bonita Lenger 24 
 Kathy Oglesbay 25 
 Linda Rinehart 27 
 Rhonda Robb 27 
 Susan Kuckelman Leonard 29 
 Kim Diamond 30  
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Martha Heimbaugh’s Workshop 

 “Exploring Fabric Painting 1” 

 September 12th, 2006    9:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
 Held at Bonnie Youngquist’s Home 

4435 Highway PP 
Due to a limited amount of parking at Bonnie’s home, please meet at 8:30 am at the 

East end of Home Depot on Clark Lane to car pool. 

 
If you like to create your own fabric or embellish your work, or just learn a new technique this class 
is for you.  This is a total hands on workshop.  Here’s your opportunity to learn about and play with 
high quality artist materials you can later purchase for yourself.  Students will learn 9-10 different 
painting techniques and leave the class with painted samples in hand.  Students will be provided with 
gloves a minimum of 2-10”, 5-12”, and 2-18” squares of prepared cotton blocks and a set of notes on 
the processes taught.  All you need to do is wear old clothes and pack a bag lunch.  Drinks and snacks 
are provided. 

………….. ……………………………………………………………… 
 Martha Heimbraugh’s Workshop 

Exploring Fabric Painting 1 

Tuesday Sept. 12th 2006  9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

 Fee $65.00 includes all supplies – Workshop limit 20 

 

 Name:_________________________________________Check#________ 

Address:_____________________________________________________ 

Phone No.____________________________________________________ 

E-Mail Address:_______________________________________________ 

 Make check payable to BTQG 

Mail registration form and check to: 
Sally Johnson, 3003 Linden Way, Columbia, MO 65202 

 For questions call 474-6278 or email: philsallyj@hotmail.com   

Quilt-A-Gram         Insert-1           August  2006 
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BTQG Fall Workshop 
Featuring Nancy Odom - quilt designer, author, fabric designer and teacher 

Nancy Odom has six books and over 30 patterns in publication.  Also among her creations 
are the Quilter’s Gloves for the machine quilter.  Her company is Timid Thimble Crea-
tions.  Nancy is also the co-author of Elm Creek Quilts and designed the fabric lines Azalea 
Trail and Gather Sunshine for P&B Textiles. 

Dates for the Fall Workshop will be: 

  September 28 Lecture 7:00 pm - free 

  September 29  Workshop:  Kris Kringle Wall Quilt - 9 am – 12 pm - $25 

  September 29  Workshop:  Harmony Wall Quilt - 1 pm - 4 pm - $25 

  September 30  Workshop:  Vinnie’s Double Pinwheel - 9 am - 3 pm - $40 

The lecture and all workshops will be held at St. Andrew’s Lutheran Church 

………….. ……………………………………………………………… 
 Nancy Odom Workshops 

  Kris Kringle Wall Quilt  $25.00 _______ 

  Harmony Wall Quilt   $25.00 _______ 

  Vinnie’s Double Pinwheel Workshop $40.00 _______ 

 Name:_________________________________________Check#________ 

Phone No.________________________ E-Mail _________________________________ 

 Make check payable to BTQG 

Please check your workshop preference(s) and mail registration form and check to: 

Kay Grebing, 810 Shakertown Way, Columbia, MO 65203 

no earlier than August 1, 2006 

 For questions call 442-2561 or email: skgreb@yahoo.com  
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Booneslick Trail Quilters’ Guild 

“Documenting Quilts” by Bettina Havig 
 

 Workshop September 9th, 2006, Saturday, 9:00AM–Noon 
 

Trinity Presbyterian, 1600 W Rollins Rd., Columbia MO 
 

  

If any questions contact Lauri Rich 573-875-3144 or email l.rich@mchsi.com 

Mail your check and registration form to: 

Lauri Rich 
2516 Meadow Lark Lane 

Columbia, MO  65201 
 

 Name ____________________________ phone ___________________________ 

 Address:___________________________________________________________ 

 __________________________________________________________________ 

 E-mail_____________________________________________________________ 
               

“Documenting Quilts” by Bettina Havig Enrollment Fee  $10.00 
  

                      Check # ______________  

 Make check payable to BTQG 
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